

1st November 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

Re: Year 9 Options Evening

I am writing to invite you to the Year 9 Options Event on Monday 21st November starting at 2.45pm. This is a crucial time in your child's education with some big decisions to make therefore attendance at this evening would be very much appreciated.

There will be an opportunity to talk to teachers from all subject areas in a "drop in" session between 2.45 and 4pm. Staff will be available to provide information about their subjects at Key Stage 4 and advice on how your child can start to prepare for this next step in their learning at Oasis Academy Leesbrook. Representatives from the Pastoral team will also be available to offer further support.

This will be followed by a presentation by myself at 4.10 covering the following:

- Changes to reformed GCSE qualifications.
- Introduction of new qualifications and courses at Key Stage 4.
- 'Option blocks' and the options process.

I look forward to seeing you then.

Yours faithfully,

Paul Jones
Deputy Principal – Quality of Education

Principal – Sarah Livesey

Oasis Academy Leesbrook Roxbury Avenue, Oldham OL4 5JE

Tel: 0161 290 4000 www.oasisacademyleesbrook.org

